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Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya Receives Rare International Recognition: 

Headmistress Selected to Represent India at Prestigious Global 

Exchange Program in Japan 
 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to announce that Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya has been 

shortlisted as one of a select few schools from across India to participate in the 

prestigious 2024 International Exchange Programme for Primary and 

Secondary School Teachers. This highly esteemed initiative is organized by the 

Centre for Environment Education (CEE) and the Asia-Pacific Cultural Centre 

for UNESCO (ACCU), under the commission of Japan’s Ministry of Education, 

Culture, Sports, Science and Technology (MEXT). 
 

 

The program will take place in Tokyo, Japan, from 30th September to                    

7th October 2024. We are incredibly proud that Mrs. Meenakshi Khushu, 

Headmistress of the Primary Section, has been nominated by our school and 

selected as one of just 12 distinguished educators from across India to 

represent the nation in this international forum. 
 

 

We are also pleased to share that all expenses, including the stay in Tokyo and 

air travel, will be fully sponsored by the CEE and ACCU, underscoring the global 

recognition of this accomplishment. 
 

 

This remarkable achievement reflects the collective dedication and excellence 

of our management, teachers, students, and parents. It is a proud moment for 

the entire Shree Vasishtha Vidhyalaya family, and we extend our heartfelt 

congratulations to all who contributed to this international recognition. 

Warm regards,   

 

    Dr A K Gaur         Ms. S Srivastava  
Advisor          Principal 


